
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

I will be showing the complete Le Comte de Monte Cristo film in your son/daughter’s French class during the 

Month of May 2017.  This movie  has some fencing scenes and is rated PG 13th.  I need your authorization in 

order to show it. This video was selected to accompany our French history studies unit and due to its valuable 

cultural relevance as it powerfully portrays the life of French people during the Napoléon era.   

 

If you wish to preview this video, please let me know. Feel free to direct any questions or concerns to me via 

phone or e-mail. If you do not wish for your son/daughter to view the film, please contact me prior to the start 

of the viewing of the movie and other arrangements will gladly be made. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Annette Koerten 

Annette.koerten@shorewood.k12.wi.us 

 

 

      ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

My son/daughter (first name )________________________ (last name)  ____________________________  

 

may participate in the viewing of the movie Le Comte de Monté Cristo.  

 

 

_____________________________________________________ 

(Parent signature) 

 

 


